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Importance: High

Dear Sir/Madam,
Please refer to the attached letter and enclosures for your attention.
Yours faithfully
Peter Milford – Secretary
Telephone: 
Email: 

This e-mail is for the attention of the ddressee only and is confidential. If you receive this e-mail
in error the Ringwood Chamber of Commerce & Industry prohibits its copying, forwarding and
distribution. Please notify us immediately upon receipt and delete the original e-mail. We thank
you for your co-operation.












